
By: Benjamin Watts – General Counsel  

To: Governance and Audit Committee – 23 April 2021 

Subject: External Audit Plan for Kent Superannuation Fund 

Classification: Unrestricted 

 

 

Summary: This report from the External Auditors, Grant Thornton UK  LLP is 
presented to the Committee for its consideration.  

 

FOR DECISION 

 
 

Recommendations 

 Members of the Governance and Audit Committee are asked to 
approve the audit plan for the Kent Superannuation Fund for 2021/22. 

 

Andrew Tait 

Senior Democratic Services Officer 

03000 416749 


